Non-Public Session- Sealed
Minutes
October 23, 2019

Thompson said would like to offer the BOS Secretary position to Tricia Lachenal. Tricia could continue
her other duties from the Town Offices, she said. All agreed Tricia has improved her attitude greatly and
is more suited to work with the public now.

Thompson also suggested the BOS consider meeting every other week. This will be considered. She
would also like to revisit closing the office on Friday as there is not much traffic from 9 to 12.

McKeon said he will reach out to Lachenal and discuss the position. He said the position must be
posted publicly, even if we have an internal candidate.

Aldrich said if Lachenal does not take the position we should hire a recruiter to find the new employee.

McKeon made a motion to come out of Non-Public session. VanCor seconded the motion and it was
approved unanimously by roll call vote.

McKeon made a motion to seal the minutes of the Non-Public session. VanCor seconded the motion and
it was approved unanimously by roll call vote.

Respectfully submitted,
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